
 

SLOUGH BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
REPORT TO: PLANNING COMMITTEE                    DATE: February 2024 
 

PART 1 
 

FOR INFORMATION 
 
Planning Appeal Decisions 
 
Set out below are summaries of the appeal decisions received recently from the Planning 
Inspectorate on appeals against the Council’s decisions. Copies of the full decision letters are 
available from the Members Support Section on request. These decisions are also monitored in 
the Quarterly Performance Report and Annual Review. 
 
WARD(S)       ALL 

Ref Appeal Decision 

APP/J0350/D/23/3327102 194, Burnham Lane, Slough, SL1 6LE 
 
Construction of a single storey front, single storey rear, 
part first floor rear and first floor side extension and 
revert bay window to original 

Appeal 
Dismissed 

 
5th 

February 
2024 

APP/J0350/W/23/3326184 89, Burnham Lane, Slough, SL1 6JY 
 
Internal alterations and insertion of 3no roof lights to 
side elevation 
 
The appeal is made under section 78 of the Town and 
Country Planning Act 1990 against a grant of planning 
permission subject to conditions. The application, 
reference P/01596/007 for internal alterations and 
insertion of 3no roof lights to side elevation was 
approved on 19 April 2023 and planning permission was 
granted subject to 6 conditions. Condition 5 and 6 of the 
planning permission sought to remove permitted 
development rights, firstly by removing the right to a 
change of use from C3 to C4, and secondly by seeking 
to ensure that the extension is only used for domestic 
ancillary purposes. The appeal decision stated: 
 
Condition 5: 
The change of use from C3 to C4 does not normally 
require planning permission. Whilst the surroundings are 
mostly characterised by detached single dwellings, there 
is no substantive evidence before me why such a 
change of use would not preserve the character and 
appearance of the area, or that such a change of use is 
likely due to the approved development. 
 
Condition 6 
Any formal subdivision and use as a ‘separate self-
contained residential accommodation or for any 
industrial, commercial or business use’ would require 
separate planning permission. 
 
The Inspector concluded that the conditions were 
unnecessary and unreasonable, the permission was 
therefore varied by deleting condition 5 and 6. 

Appeal 
Granted 

 
9th 

February 
2024 



 

APP/J0350/W/23/3323648 Garages Rear Of 83-89, The Myrke, Slough, SL3 9AB 
 
Construction of 2no three bedroom dwellings 

Appeal 
Dismissed 
 

14th 
February 

2024 

 



 

 



 



 

 


